
Attachment H:

Apparently due to a computer "virus" the Thurston County public mapping system known as "geodata"

and accessed on the internet at geodata.org was not available when the staff report was produced. The

intended 'screenshot' of that website to provide an example of the public's viewpoint regarding the

relationship of zoning boundaries, lot lines, and land uses will be provided at the public hearing on July

20.


